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The New York Real Estate Journal Recognizes Scott 
Hovanyetz as a 2023 Rising Star
May 17, 2023

Katten Real Estate partner Scott Hovanyetz has been named a 2023 "Rising Star Ones to Watch" by 
the New York Real Estate Journal (NYREJ). The journal's annual spotlight showcases nominees who 
have made "notable contributions to their company or industry" during the last 12 months, according 
to the NYREJ website. The Rising Stars were featured in the journal's May 16 digital and print 
publications, as well as on its website.

"Scott is a leading attorney with strong substantive skills — both on debt and equity matters — that 
clients rely on and trust," said Scott Vetri, partner and chair of Katten's New York Real Estate 
Department. "He functioned at an advanced level long before his recent promotion to partner. Scott is 
an obvious choice as an up-and-comer within both Katten and the real estate industry."

"New York Real Estate Journal's Ones to Watch Rising Stars Spotlight," *New York Real Estate 
Journal, May 16, 2023

*Subscription may be required for article access.
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